
 
 
 

  “Proudly Serving Military Families”
 
 
 
DATE:   September 16, 2016 
 
TO:   Agents and Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. and Affiliates  
 
FROM:   Michael Wilson, Director DOD Programs 
     
SUBJECT:  U.S. Bank PowerTrack Billing Fee Adjustment 
 
 
 
We have received notice from U.S. Bank that the Powertrack Fee will be adjusted to 1.33% on 
October 1st, 2016.  This is in part due to the prime rate increase to 3.5%, however the change is 
largely occurring through an addendum to the fee schedule to maintain the system’s readiness 
and performance. 
 
As per previous changes, we will assess this change to all shipments picking up on and after 
09/15/2016, and on SIT that is billed on 10/01/2016 or later. 
 
I would like to thank you for your representation of our company.  If you have any questions or 
would like a copy of the U.S. Bank notification and addendum pertaining to this matter, please 
do not hesitate in contacting us. 
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